
 

 

17th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Y3 Warlingham Library Visit 

 

Year 3 will be visiting Warlingham Library after half term.  The classes will be attending on 
different dates: 

 

Ruby Class will be visiting the Library on Friday 31st January 9:30am – 11:30am 

Jade Class will be visiting the Library on Friday 28th February 9:30am – 11:30am 

 

During the visit, they will find out more about what happens there, how to use the library 
and listen to some stories. A form has already come home for your child to join the library 
and they will receive their membership card on the day of their visit.  Due to the amount of 
time it takes for the membership forms to be processed by the librarian at Warlingham 
Library, we will not be able to accept any further membership forms.  

 

Children should wear their school uniform for this trip and must have a coat.  They will be 
travelling to and from the library by bus.   

 

If you are available to volunteer as a parent helper on our trip, please indicate this on the 
google form.  You will have seen the message from Mr. Robins regarding the safeguarding 
update, which means that we are now required to run checks with the Childrens Barred 
List for all volunteers.  We hope the children will enjoy the opportunity to visit the local 
library.  Please use the link below to give permission for your child to attend this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Year 3 Team 

 

https://forms.gle/M2MTws9Nmkuf5xhh9 

https://forms.gle/M2MTws9Nmkuf5xhh9

